

PA NEWSLETTER

1009 MacArthur #6, Oakland, CA 94610

Max Burkett, Interim Editor -November 3, 1980

Hilliam Goichberg 450 Prospect Ht. Vernon, HY 10553

Dear President:

The time is ripe for another edition of the PCA Newsletter. Of course, that means me need a Message from the President, as soon as possible. 'Ost of the delays in production are attributable to me; but since the beginning of the PCA (the Lombardy era) there has been a "time-lag" in communication between officers. As long as we're a truly national organization there'll always be a necessary delay in communication. But if we're to turn things around and improve the input from masters on chess in America, it'll take an effort from the top. And like Harry Truman sez:

""
"So if you'll make the extra effort to speed up your correspondence, I'll do everything I can to stop the "time-lag" on this end. I've re-ratcoled my offset press and it seems next to impossible that'll ever slow things again.

Alan Senson will be giving you a financial report in the near future.

Have you decided your position on appointing John Grefe or some other similarly qualified (titled, energetic, diligent) person as editor/of games?

Thank you for your attention,

Max Burkett